Chartered Clubs NZ South Island Mixed Pairs Golf Tournament
Delegate Meeting Minutes
Held at the Waimate Town and Country Club 5" of June at 5.30pm

lan Dickson President (Tournament Committee and Golf Club) Chaired meeting, Welcomed
delegates

Present: Trish Cates Ash MSA, David Owen Club President, Brent Smith, Ash MSA, Kara Campbell
Woolsten, Barry Stringer Hornby, Raylene Alder Hornby, Dave Miller Rangiora, B Collins Ashburton,
Ron Adams Kaiopoi, Maureen Adams Kaiopoi, Norman Burns Kaiopoi, Yvonne Burns Kaiopoi, Marie
Van Kieef Waimate Sec/Manager.

Apologies: Maurice Nutura, Raylene Alder Hornby, Ron Adams Kaiopoi, Invercargill Club.

Matters arising from Previous minutes:

-Changing dates of tournament, Discussion about changing the tournament, possibly not a long
weekend. All agreed to leave it and hope the best for the weather.

General:

~David Club President Welcomed everyone to the Waimate Town and Country and hoped everyone
had a great weekend.

-Ashburton are looking forward to hosting 2022.

-Asked if Rangiora are gdod to go for 2023, asked if any interest for the 2024 year? Will put clubs
forward at Ashburton Tournament.

-Drs Certificates with Carts. Roger moves that we abolish having to need to get med certs for
tournament,

-Discussion around changing format as not fair for the lower Handicaps all agreed to leave the
format as we are.

-lan thanked everyone for returning wished everyone good golfing

Meeting Closed 5.45 pm



